
 
Rural Municipality of East St. Paul Bottomley Creek Bank Remediation and Permanent 
Dike Construction Update - February 19th to February 25th, 2017 

Work Performed: 

• Due to warm weather and rain over the long weekend, the water level in the Bottomley 
Creek increased approximately 1 m. No work was completed this week to allow the 
water level to decrease and refreeze. 
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Photo 1 - Increased water level at 1020 Highland Park Drive and 3144 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 2 - Increased water level at 1030 Highland Park Drive. 



 

 

Photo 3 - Increased water level at Tartan Way culvert. 



 

 

Photo 4 - Increased water level at 1040 Highland Park Drive and 3154 Henderson Highway. 


